
From:  

Nat Kim  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

There is a saying "if you build it, they will come". Time and Time again, freeways get expanded and 
MORE cars come. We are in the midst of a climate crisis as well as already crumbling infrastucture. The 
freeway expansion is not only short-sighted, but will lead to more cars, more congestion, and less safety. 
Please conduct an EIS an to get a better handle on how this expansion will impact the residents of the 
Rose Quarter.  

 


